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v'e-AC6 ANV Sl.6�9N� as we end another year! This 

year we have been particularly called to love above and 

beyond ourselves, listening and learning how to support 

our community as we work together to recover from the 

COVID-19 pandemic-within an ongoing pandemic of 

violence, racism, and oppression. We move into the new year 

with great joy and great responsibility. We remain faithful to 

our calling to support our North Minneapolis community as 

we heal and hope, and provide beautiful places to rest, revive, 

and resist-now and for future generations. 

This season we are excited to share with you stories about 

three of the youth that have grown up in our programs. Liberty 

has been opening doors, nurturing learners and leaders, and 

helping young people believe in themselves when they didn't 

know how. We invite you to celebrate with us-we are seeing 

the past, present, and future, and it looks bright! 

lN 6-fz.A-ri-ruve; 
Reverend Drs. Ralph and Alika Galloway 

https://libertychurchmpls.org/
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